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Hot School Meals

Don’t forget to order your child’s hot school 
meal by midnight on Monday’s for the 

following week.
Forerunner— website 

www.hotmealsonwheels.com
Or to register your child please go to

https://forerunnerparents.myschoolmealord
ers.com/register

————————

Up Coming Events 

w/c 1st May
Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday (School 
Closed)
Tuesday 2nd May – Strike Day (School 
partially open)
Friday 5th May– Y4 Attenborough Class 
Swimming

————————

Important dates 

KS2 SATs —w/c 8th May 2023
KS1 SATs— May / June 2023 

Y4 Multiplication Checks – June 2023

————————

Pupil Absence

If your child is going to be absent from 
school please contact the school office: 
Tel: 01202 514109 
E-mail: office@hillview.bournemouth.sch.uk 
If leaving a message or sending an email 
please give the following information:-
Child’s name, Class/Year Group
Reason for Absence—e.g. high temperature, 
sore throat, sickness etc. and if you are 
taking them to the GP then please give this 
information too.

Thank you

Year 3 Update

Year 3 have had a fantastic half term with our project Trust 
Me, I’m a Botanist. 

The children became trainee botanists in order to study the 
different parts of a plant and what their function is. We then 
gave advice in the style of Agony Aunt Letters to help the 
teachers with their ailing plants. Our learning didn’t stop there 
as the children then used their artistic skills to study and 
sketch a range of plants and their craft skills to cross-stitch 
their very own bookmarks. The children are very proud of 
their achievements and we celebrated with a trip to Upton 
Country Park, where we practised our Geography field work 
with maps and compasses. We are very much looking forward 
to the Summer Term!

Mrs A McTernan
Year 3 Lead

http://www.hotmealsonwheels.com/
https://forerunnerparents.myschoolmealorders.com/register


BCHA Domestic Abuse Support Drop-Ins:

Kinson Library, Wimborne Road, BH11 9AW -
Every Thursday between 11:00 and 1:00
Cornerstone Baptist Church, Holloway Ave, 
West Howe, BH11 9JR. Every Monday from 
10am–12 midday
West Howe Children's Centre, 29 Moore 
Avenue, BH11 8AU. Every Tuesday between 
10am-12pm
YMCA Bournemouth, 56 Westover Rd, BH1 
2BS. Every Monday between 3pm-5pm

PTFA Upcoming Events 2023

Please visit our Facebook Page and Class List 
App for further details

Thank you
PTFA

PTFA Weekly Update

HILL VIEW PTFA SUMMER FAYRE RAFFLE 🌞
The PTFA will be hosting our annual Summer Fayre Raffle on the 
16th June 2023. The raffle will be drawn at the Fayre.
Please support the event and raise money for our school by 
donating on two of our non uniform days in June. 

Tickets for the raffle are on sale via Classlist and manual sheets 
have been sent home this week. So tell your friends, encourage 
your family and hopefully you will win one of our amazing prizes.
Thank you for your support xx

Purchase your tickets here: 
https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/buy/993520665

If anyone would like to help us during the day of the fayre, we 
would really appreciate any support you can give. Please drop us a 
message or email to show your interest; 
hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk

Bounceathon

Huge well done to everyone involved at the Bounceathon last 
Friday. The day ran so well and everyone had great fun.

The total amount raised by the whole school was £1,820.39!! 
Absolutely incredible! We are super proud of this amount.
The winners of the class with the most bounces, and the Year 
group that raised the most money will be announced at assemblies 
next week.

School Nursing Team

https://app.classlist.com/parent/#/events/buy/993520665
mailto:hillview.ptfa@hotmail.co.uk


Un-named clothing

Since completely clearing the lost property at the end of last 
term, we already have an overflowing box full of un-named 
school jumpers and cardigans, and a number of water bottles, 
coats and miscellaneous lost property. Please ensure that 
clothing and bottles are clearly named so that any lost items can 
be promptly returned to their owner

----------------

Parking & Road Safety for drop of and collection

Please be mindful of safety on the roads when dropping off and 
collection children.

Vehicles must be parked appropriately in the correct places, not 
on zig zag lines, chevrons, pavements or blocking driveways. 
Please also remember that the disabled parking spaces are for 
vehicles with drivers/passengers with a valid Blue Badge.

If children are being let out of the car to walk themselves into 
school, please ensure this is by a safe place for them to cross the 
road if needed.

Please use the zebra crossings and the crossing patroller to cross 
the roads.

WIZARDS
For  28 April 2023 

YR – Ellie-Mae W-W
Y1 – Aneya P
Y1 – Riley B
Y1 – Kara L
Y3—Leon C

Y3 – Isabel N
Y3 – Zhuo Fan T
Y4 – Daniel M
Y5 – Charlie H
Y5 – Emmett B
Y5 – Dawid S
Y6 – Ethan S
Y6 – Jacob P
Y6 – Tyler B

Badges and Awards

Y4 – Effie W – SMILE Badge
Y4 – Ethan M – SMILE Badge

Y6 – Leo S – ADDER & SMILE Badges

Well done!

My Brother Is A Superhero – David Solomons

Luke is a comic-mad eleven-year old who 
shares a treehouse with his geeky older 
brother, Zack. Luke's only mistake is to go for a 
wee right at the wrong time. While he's gone, 
an alien gives his undeserving, never-read-a-
comic-in-his-life brother superpowers and then 
tells him to save the universe. Luke is 
massively annoyed about this, but when Zack 
is kidnapped by his arch-nemesis, Luke and his 
friends have only five days to find him and 
save the world...

Reading Focus


